

San Juan Unified School District

Associate Superintendent, Business Services
P. O. Box 477 ♦ 3738 Walnut Avenue ♦ Carmichael, California 95609-0477
Telephone (916) 971-7237 ♦ Fax (916) 971-7687

General Davie, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

November 23, 1998

Ron Ellis 2SS.Com 3901 Oak Hurst Circle Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Dear Ron,

I just wanted to take the opportunity to recognize your contribution to our recent, and we're pleased to say, successful campaign for Measure S. As you know Measure S allocates some badly needed funding to the repair, upgrade and maintenance of San Juan Unified School District's schools.

When things go right with a campaign like this it's tough to say exactly why. Many factors came together to create success. What is certain is that one contributing factor was our ability to deliver a clear message aided by high-quality presentation materials. Your help in 'beefing-up' our PowerPoint presentation was greatly appreciated.

On those occasions when we used the presentation we felt confident that we were conveying a professional looking, and 'down-to-business,' approach that helped us hold the attention of our audience. It worked!

Thanks again for taking the initiative to offer your support and expert assistance.

Sincerely,

Paul C. Disario

Associate Superintendent

PCD/feh